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GOVERNMENT OF THE REPURLIC OF THE UNION OF MYANMAR
MINISTRY OF FOMEIGN AFFAIRS

No. 47 03 2020/ coviD-19 (LT |

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of the Union of Mysnmar
presents its compliments to the office of the Resident Coordinatot of the United
Nation in Myanmar and with reference 1o the office’s Note No, UNRC/ HC/ 2020-072
dated 22" April, 2020 requesting to grant the similar permission to quaranting at
home for staff member of the INGO and NGO and their dependents ke UN passpaet
holders has the honour to convey the reply Of the concemed Minlstry that they
must abide by the restrictions mentioned In the circular Note No AT 03 2020/

. COVID-19 (606) dated 15 June 2020 considering the urgency of the UN staff,

I this connection, they are to take self-quarantine 7 days prior their arthval,
to present the labomtary evidence of absence of COVID-1% issued T2 hours before
departing their Countries, o stay 1-day facllity/ hotel quarantine on their arval,
and to get back to thelr workplaces akter another 7-day home quarantine if the PCR

result of Nasal Swab examination s negative.

The Ministry of Foreign Affalrs of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar Fvalls
itsell of this opporiunity to renew to the office of the United Nations Resident

Coordinator in Yangon the assurances of its highest consideration.

Naypyitaw, 23 June 2020

The office of the Linited Nations Resident Coordinator

YANGON





